
22 October 2024 

Notice: Unauthorized messages claiming to represent Daiwa Corporate Investment and 
impersonating its officers/employees 

We have been informed that unauthorized messages have been sent via social media and messaging 
applications, falsely using the name of Daiwa Corporate Investment Co., Ltd., and its 
officers/employees to introduce deals unrelated to our company. 

Please be aware that we do not introduce any deals through social media or messaging applications 
under the name of our company or its officers/employees. 

If you receive such messages, we urge you not to respond and to disregard any information 
provided. 
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